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Join us on Facebook and check out the River Friends web page at www.riverfriendsofthelibrary.org/

SONOMA COUNTY LIBRARY UPDATE
• According to the Library’s web page, “Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information for our 
Patrons” (https://sonomalibrary.org/response-to-covid19): All Sonoma County 
Library facilities are closed until further notice.
• There are no scheduled events, programs, or meetings listed on the Library’s 
specific web page for the Guerneville Regional Library (https://
sonomalibrary.org/locations/guerneville-regional-library).

SPECIAL MESSAGE TO RIVER FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 
FROM

BRUCE HORACE ROBINSON
	 As you know, the Covid-19 pandemic has had an impact on everyone around 
the world. The current medicaI evidence shows that I am highly susceptible to this 
very deadly virus due to my age, race, and the facts that I have high blood pressure 
and asthma. This dangerous situation has moved me to the realization that I must 
give my personal health and safety top priority. Also, I have been President of the 
River Friends of the Library since 2010 and before that I was Vice President. I have 
been a dedicated Friends volunteer in support of the Guerneville Regional Library 
for approximately 14 years. In July 2020 I will be 72 years old and I feel it is time for 
new leadership for the River Friends. Therefore, for all of these reasons, I am 
resigning from my position as President of the River Friends of the Library and all 
volunteer activities. I have also resigned from the Guerneville Regional Library 
Advisory Board, as Chair of the Friends and Foundation Presidents Council, and as 
an appointed member of the Measure Y Oversight Committee.
	 I want to thank all River Friends members for their hard work and support 
during the 10 years I have been President of the River Friends of the Library.


